Palmetto Fellows 101 Workshops
for Spring 2023

Did you miss our Fall Palmetto Fellows Workshop? No worries, we are offering the workshop
again in the Spring! These sessions are for School/Association staff that will be submitting
and/or counseling students on Palmetto Fellows Scholarships. If you attended a Fall
workshop, this will be a repeat, however, you are welcome to join us again!

CHE staff will provide information on how to submit Palmetto Fellows Scholarship
applications and the award deadlines. There will also be a Q&A at the end to answer your
questions.

- Wednesday, February 15, 2023, at 9:30am — 10:30am
Register here to receive the Zoom link:

https://che-sc-gov.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZlkfuGorjsuGNOfJeLXYBxnvPrsIPeZHU1F

- Tuesday, February 28, 2023, at 12:00pm — 1:00pm
Register here to receive the Zoom link:

https://che-sc-gov.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZcvduGtrzgrHtHQi 7DCX vaTM4Qucxj-8N

Questions? Please contact our Palmetto Fellows Scholarship Team:
Ms. Kathryn (Katie) Harris, kharris@che.sc.gov or (803) 856-0738
Ms. Tanya Weigold, tweigold@che.sc.gov or (803) 856-0672

SC Commission on Higher Education 1122 Lady St, Suite 400 Columbia, SC 29201



https://che-sc-gov.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZIkfuGorjsuGNOfJeLXYBxnvPrsIPeZHU1F
https://che-sc-gov.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZcvduGtrzgrHtHQi_7DCX_vqTM4Qucxj-8N
mailto:kharris@che.sc.gov
mailto:tweigold@che.sc.gov

	Slide Number 1

